
Reminder: Participation in Virtual 

Technology Fair 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming Virtual Technology Fair scheduled for [Date] 

from [Start Time] to [End Time]. Your participation is crucial for the success of our team and the 

promotion of our innovative projects. 

Please ensure that you have completed your preparations and are ready to engage with attendees. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your commitment and contributions. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


